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Mr. Donald Rabbe
Central Interstate low-Level

Radioactive Waste Commission
233 South 13th Street
Suite 1200
Lincoln, NE 68508

Dear Mr. Rabbe:

This is in response to your letter of May 11, 1993, inviting James Kennady of-

our staff to participate in your annual Public Information Forum on Monday,
'

June 28, 1993, in Lincoln, NE. We are pleased to accept your invitation. Mr. >

Kennedy can be reached at (301)-504-3401 to work with you on the details-of

the session in which he will be participating.

Sincerely,

(Original Signed by )

Paul Lohaus, Chief
low-Level Waste Management Branch
Division of Low-Level Waste i

'

Management and Decommissioning
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards
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